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Amy Bray

From: Development Control (DMW)

Subject: FW: LW/799/CM(EIA)

From: Penny Lower  
Sent: 05 March 2018 8:31 AM 
To: Development Control (DMW) 
Subject: LW/799/CM(EIA) 
 
With regards to the above application by Brett for an asphalt plant at Newhaven harbour, I wish to 
lodge my strong objection. I note that since I signed the petition against the plans Brett have modified 
these and responded to consultee’s points. However my objections stand unaltered: 
This is a polluting, unsightly plant which will have a negative impact on the town; the whole bay; the 
traffic situation; tourism; the health of residents and the beach landscape. Any development should 
be further back from the coastline and be green and clean. The public money being spent on the 
road link is a disgrace in light of the lack of funds for other more beneficial projects. 
 
Penny Lower 
39 Sutton Park Road 
Seaford 
BN25 1SJ 


